
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Breezy Point 

Crow Wing County 

State of Minnesota 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that a public hearing will be held before the City Council on July 

7, 2025, in the temporary City Council Chambers – Breezy Point Public Safety Building 

located at 8361 Co. Rd. 11, Breezy Point, MN 56472 at 6:30 pm, or shortly thereafter, 

to consider making improvement on Edgewater Circle within the City of Breezy Point 

County Road 4 to approximately 350 feet East. Street reconstruction of base and 

bituminous surface pursuant to Minnesota Statute 429.011 to 429.111 The area 

proposed to be assessed for the improvement is the property adjacent to Edgewater 

Circle. The estimated cost of the improvement is $21,630.45. A reasonable estimate of 

the impact of the assessment will be available at the hearing. Such persons as desire to 

be heard with reference to the proposed improvement will be heard at this meeting.   

 

Jerry Bohnsack 

Interim City Administrator 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 


